Subject: Event to Introduce lllinois Wesleyan's 21st President

To: Members of the lllinois Wesleyan Community

From: Timothy J. Szerlong '74, IWU Board of Trustees Chair, and W. Thomas Lawrence '80,

Search Committee Chair

The Board of Trustees and Presidential Search Committee invite the campus community to the
Hansen Student Center at 4 p.m. on Wednesday, April 10, for a special meeting to introduce the
University’s 21st president. So that all campus employees can attend, offices may close at 3:45

p.m.

For our alumni and others unable to attend, the introduction of the president-elect will be live

streamed and viewable following the event at www.iwu.edu/announcement.

Following the introduction, there will be a reception for the campus community to meet and

welcome the new president at the Hansen Student Center from 4:30-6 p.m.
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